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Sharp Edges on Fuel and Hydraulic Tank Straps 
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We have had an incident where an injury occurred due to sharp edges when handling a fuel 
tank strap. 
 
It is apparent there could be sharp edges on the tank straps which is due to the way they are 
manufactured, so we therefore we advise that great care is taken when handling the straps and 
also recommend that if sharp edges are found they are removed using a file, sander or emery 
cloth. 
 
The areas of concern are the exposed part of the straps which are arrowed in the pictures 
below. 
 

 
 
 
 

                                     


